
BRAMPTON TOWNSHIP 
9019 Bayshore Drive 
Gladstone MI 49837 

 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 

Imagine a safe, modern playground where our children can laugh, play, and make 
memories! Brampton Township is excited to announce plans to replace the outdated 

and unsafe playground equipment at the Kipling Hall with modern, inclusive features 
like new swings, slides, and accessible play structures.  
 

To bring this vision to life, we have applied for grants but need your support to bridge 
the funding gap. Your contribution – big or small – will help create a welcoming space 

for families to enjoy for years to come. 
 
How you can help: 

• Donate: Send contributions to Brampton Township, 9131 Bayshore Dr, 
Gladstone MI 49837 

• Learn more: Visit the Brampton Township Facebook Page for plans and 
pictures.  

• Get involved: Contact Debbie Edwardsen at 906-241-8427 with questions or to 
join our efforts. 

 
Thank you for investing in our community’s future! 

 
Warm regards, 
Brampton Township Board 

 
 

 


